
FOR CLIENTS WHO HAVE NOT YET RETURNED TO SERVICES 
 
If you are not participating in IN-PERSON SERVICES at one of our programs, Sunshine Village 
will not attend any ISP team meetings nor contribute to the ISP by providing progress 
summaries, assessments, goals, and objectives.  We hope we will be able to welcome you back at 
some point in the future - and when we do - prior to scheduling a return date, we will first have 
to confirm funding with the Department of Developmental Services.  Additionally, your 
electronic health record will need to be updated to include your most recent physical, medication 
and treatment orders, if any and updated authorizations and consents. 
 
Should you wish to return to our services and feel that you are able to meet our Criteria for a 
Safe Return to Services (which is available on our website at www.sunshine.us) - please call 
Colleen Brosnan, Director of Day Services at 413/592-6142.   
 

http://www.sunshine.us/

